

## Hartford Connecticut Branch No. 5 The National Association of Postal Supervisors P.O. Box 1 Hartford CT 06141-0001

Jim Bachteler, President Ted Kowzun, Treasurer Dale Cuvier, I<sup>st</sup> V/P Mario LaPosta, 2<sup>nd</sup> V/P Kathy Donahue, Secretary TRUSTEES: Margie Donegan Len Caruso Tom Rokosa

www.NAPSBranch5.org

## **CALL TO MEETING NOTICE**

Dec. 7, 2014

The December 7, 2014 holiday brunch meeting will be at the Marco Polo Restaurant, 1250 Burnside Ave, East Hartford CT 06108 at 11:00 AM

## Agenda Items:

- \* Committee Reports
- \* selection of new Cheer Committee Chairman
- \* info on November training seminar

Motion passed at the Oct. meeting regarding the holiday brunch was that the member will pay \$15.00 for themselves and each additional person up to 4, for a total of 5 maximum for the brunch at \$15.00 each. The check should be made out to NAPS Branch 5 and received at the PO Box by November 28, 2014.

Please complete the tear off below and mail it with your check to the address above by 11/28/2014.

## Holiday Brunch-Sunday, December 7, 2014 @ 11:00AM At Marco Polo Restaurant, 1250 Burnside Ave. East Hartford, CT 06108

Member 1	Name
Number 2	nttending (including member)
Payment a	amount enclosed

This tear off notice and the total payment amount needs to be received at NAPS Branch 5, PO Box 1, Hartford CT 06141-0001 by NOV. 28, 2014